
Golf Guidelines 

May 1st, 2020 

We are re-opening the golf course Friday, May 1st, 2020. We are 
taking our safety & sanitation measures very seriously and we are 

asking your help to keep our environment safe. Please see our 
guidelines listed below: 

 Golf course is open for golfers only, no other activities will be permitted (bikes, walking etc.) 

 Pro Shop is open for limited basis, 2 patrons are permitted in the pro shop at any time 

 All CDC and PA Health Guideline for essential business practices will be followed by staff 

 All staff will wear protective masks and gloves  

 Social distancing of 6 feet of separation will be enforced throughout the property 

 We encourage walking but riding is allowed one player per power cart riding at any time 

 Tee times will be every 15 minute to helps with social distancing measures  

 No rakes, ball washers, water coolers or course furniture will be permitted.  

 Holes will be covered so no ball is ever holed completely and no touching of the flagstick is permitted 

 No rental push carts or rental clubs permitted 

 Each customer may only use their equipment & clubs at all times. Player owned push carts are 
permitted. Absolutely no sharing equipment. 

 No congregation or tailgating in the parking lot at any time before or after your round. 

 Golf course staff will never handle any customer’s golf clubs, bag or equipment. 

 Putting Green & Short game area are closed to eliminate congregating  

 Bathrooms will be open on the course and outside of the pro shop. They will be sanitized regularly 

 Restaurant closed, but pick up Window Service will be allowed (Call in Orders Only) 

 Every cart will go through cleaning & sanitation process before and after each round by a cart sanitation 
specialist 

 Reservations are taken a week in advance and are taken for 2-somes and 4-somes only 

We thank you for remaining patient as we have taken necessary precautions to keep our customers and staff safe 
at all times. We kindly ask your help to follow all CDC requirements & the listed requirements below. We all need 
to work together to keep golf open in PA.  

 Check in process will be as follows: If you paid online report directly to the first tee. If you do not want 
to go into the pro shop we will run your card over the phone then you report to the first tee. 

 Only the player who has the reservation will be permitted into the pro shop to pay for the entire group. 

 We encourage the check in process to be completed remotely with no human contact. 

 All CDC and PA Health Guidelines for essential business practices will be expected to be followed by all 
customers. This includes a mask while in the pro shop and near the facilities. 

 Please stay home if you are not feeling well, do not risk putting anyone at risk 

 Please remove your trash from your golf carts upon completion of your round 

 Please bring your own hand sanitizer to use throughout the day and wash hands regularly  

 Please do not leave course property to enter the local communities for any reason. Respect our 
neighbors! 


